
 

 
 

TOWN OF BECKET 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: Becket Town Hall – Berkshire Room 

557 Main Street, Becket 

AGENDA 

 

 

 

1. Call to order 

 

2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

3. Board to review minutes of previous meeting(s) 

 

4. Heather Anello to discuss her possible plans to relocate the Becket General 

Store’s package store to the garage and to apply for an all alcoholic beverages on premises 

license. 

 

5. Continuation of Discussion re:  Steve Rosenthal re:  proposed amendments to 

expand voting rights to all proprietors of the Sherwood Forest Road Maintenance District 

 

6. BOS to vote on Appointment of Registrar of Voters:  Michelle Smith 

 

7. Nomination of the Inspector of Animals 

 

8. Ambulance Director Recruitment Update 

 

9. Clerk of Committees Recruitment Update 

 

10. Planning Board request for comments re: Driveway Amendment 

 

11. Town Hall HVAC Study update 

 

12. Dept. of Environmental Protection’s notification about Mullen House and Becket Arts 

Center’s Water Supply 

 

13. Central Berkshire Regional School District re: delay of FY18 Final School budget (instead 

of March 9
th

, the final budget will be released on March 23
rd

) and possible corrective 

actions 

 

14. Central Berkshire Regional School District notification of upcoming elections throughout 

the 7 district towns on April 8
th

 re:  to approve funding for a Wahconah Feasibility Study 

 

15. Division of Local Services (DLS) letter to Massachusetts Broadband Institute indicating 

that DLS has completed its review of Becket’s Readiness Evaluation application and 

preapproved Section 3, and that the “greenlight letter” from bond counsel has been 

received. 

 

 



 

 
 

16. BOS to sign the Warrant for the Annual Town Caucus 

 

17. Monthly or Quarterly Reports:  Building Inspector and others tba 

 

18. Board of Selectmen’s Comments and Announcements 

 

19. Fiscal Year 2018 Budget 

 

20. Town Administrator’s Report 

 

21. Public Input 

 

22. Any other business to come before the Board 

 

23. Review Correspondence: 

• 02/24/2017 letter of appreciation from the Becket Highway Superintendent to the Otis 

Highway Superintendent for maintaining Lee Westfield Road for use as an additional 

route during the closure of Bonny Rigg Hill Road for the culvert replacement 

• 02/28/2017 email from Purr McEwen and Chuck Garman to thank the town for 

emergency services provided during the Feb. 12
th

 blizzard. 

 

24. Board of Selectmen to adjourn the meeting. 


